The Town of Rush River held its regular Board Meeting on Wednesday, May 8, 2024, at 5:00pm at the
Town Hall.

Those in attendance were Randy Stillings, David Jacobson, James Karlson, and Sandi Hazer. Also in
attendance were Don Schumacher, Doug Moniken, John Thompson, Mike Galatowitsch, Bill Brathol,
Tom Weishaar, Chuck Welter, Tim Sieracki, John Willard, Christine Karlson, Bob Zwald and Mary LaFavor.

Minutes from the previous meetings were reviewed. Motion by Randy Stillings, seconded by James
Karlson to approve. All in Favor. Motion Carried.

The financial statement was reviewed. Motion by James Karlson, seconded by Randy Stillings to
approve. All in favor. Motion Carried.

Bills that needed to be paid were reviewed.

Mike Galatowitsch explained the trust’s position on the fencing issue with Doug Monicken. Doug
Monicken explained his position regarding the fencing issue. David Jacobson appointed himself, Randy
Stillings and James Karlson as the fence viewers for this dispute. They will meet on Saturday, May 11%,
2024 at 12:30pm to view the fencing and render their decision.

Motion by James Karlson to adjourn the Meeting at 5:16pm, seconded by Randy Stillings. All in Favor.
Motion Carried.

Sandi Hazer, Clerk



